
Have an IEP? 
South Carleton works to ensure you receive the supports you need to be a 

successful student in high school. 

We also recognize that an IEP is an evolving document that grows and 
changes as you grow and change. We will meet with you annually to review 
your IEP and discuss how it is working for you.  

 
 
Your​ IEP or ​Individual Education Plan ​will follow you from grade 8 into grade 9. Here 
are some things we think you should know about what we do at South to support ​you​: 
 

● Updated IEP’s sent home with Progress Reports in the Fall 
● In addition, we ask for parent and student feedback on the IEP and work with you 

to ensure it reflects the student’s current strengths and needs. 
● SC staff attends ​grade 8​ transition meetings in the spring. 
● We connect with each student who has an IEP to review supports and how to 

access them. 
● Assistive technology is available in the resource room and can be signed out as 

needed.  
● Access to alternative setting for test writing is provided for those who require it. 
● Support for course work as needed in the Resource classroom  
● Help to organize day-to-day learning materials like course binders 
● IEP review meetings with student annually (April/May) 
● Review Exam accommodation(s) with students each semester 
● Work with students and their parents when new psycho-educational 

assessments are required or completed 
● Currently have a dedicated grade 9 Learning Support Teacher 
● Work with students to build self-advocacy skills 
● Provide transitional support to post secondary institutions 
● Piloting an online system for students to book alternate setting for class tests 
● Spec. ed transition presentation in the Fall for parents at Meet the Teacher Night 

and again in February at Family Night. 
 
 
Come meet our Learning Support Teachers on Family Night! We’ll be here to answer 
your questions and address any concerns you may have.  
 
 
 



 


